
 

TOWN OF RICE LAKE 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

The Town of Rice Lake is accepting sealed bids for the following road work for 23rd 
Street between 21st Avenue and 22nd Avenue (1 mile), 22 feet wide: 

Bid #1:  1¼” high dense base gravel:  3 inches thick to be delivered and spread 
on site, and bid on a per ton basis. 

Bid #2:  Pulverize:  existing pavement following addition of 3” of 1¼“ gravel   

All work to be completed by September 15, 2022.  Failure to meet the deadline will 
result in a $200 per day penalty until work is completed.  To obtain bid forms and 
specifications, please contact the clerk/treasurer’s office at 715-234-8087 or view 
online at townofricelake.com.  Direct all other inquiries to Town Chairman, Dean 
Borofka, at 715-296-6258.  Sealed bids should be submitted with the BID # and 
DESCRIPTION written on the outside and received by 7:00 pm on Monday, June 
13, 2022, at the Rice Lake Town Hall, 1830 Macauley Ave., Rice Lake, WI  54868 
at which time bids will be opened. 
Bids must include certificate of insurance for liability and workers compensation, 
along with the town’s safety training survey.  The Town of Rice Lake reserves the 
right to reject any or all bids, to waive informalities, and to accept the bid proposal 
deemed most advantageous. 

             Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 
Posted:  May 18, 2022 
Published:  May 18, 2022 & May 25, 2022 
 

         

 

 
 
      
 


